Pilon, Janet

Subject: Regarding multiple tenants

From: Lawton-Barry, Ann Sent: August 9, 2021 3:08 PM To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Regarding multiple tenants

I have had a letter from John-Paul Danko regarding crowding in houses intended for one family. I do understand there is a housing crisis in the city, but allowing many people to be packed into a home is not the answer.

We have a possible situation such as this, 3 houses from where we live.

A contractor bought the small home with the intention of enlarging, and then renting.

The home has had a huge bin stationed in the driveway for the past month, presumably waiting for permission to continue from the City.

We also have 4 empty houses on our street - one of which has not had anyone live there for about 15yrs. There must be a better way to manage housing in Hamilton.

Ann Lawton-Barry